
From: Holly Metzner [mailto:holly@hiddenriverroasters.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 10:39 AM 
To: Curleigh (Jim) Carothers <jcarothers@cityofcamas.us> 
Subject: Parking on 5th 
 
Hi Jim, 
I meant to ask you about these 2 spots (directly across the street from our shop) on the corner of 
5th and Everett. 
 
Would it be possible to make these 2 spots into 2 hour parking? It would greatly help our 
business. We have had countless people tell us they came down to shop with us but left because 
they couldn't find parking. 😮 
 
Thanks! 
Holly Metzner 
Hidden River Roasters 
360-redacted 
 


